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October 18, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Human Rights Friends: 
 

The Prince William County Human Rights Commission is accepting nominations for its 
Annual Human Rights Award. Individuals, nonprofit organizations, or businesses may be 
nominated for outstanding accomplishments in human rights in Prince William County. 
 

This year's award recipients will be honored at the annual observance of Universal Human 
Rights Day to be held on Saturday, January 13, 2024, 10:00 a.m. in the Board Chambers of the 
James J. McCoart Building, 1 County Complex Court, Prince William, VA 22192. 
 

The mission of the Prince William County Human Rights Commission is to eliminate 
discrimination through civil and human rights laws enforcement and to establish equal opportunity 
for all persons within the county through education. 
 
The deadline for submitting nominations for an individual, organization or business you feel is 
worthy of this award is December 9, 2023.  Nominations may be mailed or delivered to the Human 
Rights Commission, 15941 Donald Curtis Drive, Suite 125, Woodbridge, Virginia 22191. You 
may also submit your nomination online using the link or the QR Code shown below.  
 
https://bit.ly/HR-Award-2024 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Human Rights Commission office at 

(703) 792-4680 during normal business hours.   
 

Sincerely, 
                                                                   

 
 
Curtis O. Porter 
Chair 
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